
 

       7th April 2025 

Re:  Leaving Certificate Language Oral Examinations 

Dear Parents,  

Leaving Cert Oral Exams are scheduled to take place on the following days: 

Subject Date(s) 

Irish Saturday, 12 April, Sunday, 13 April, Monday, 14 April  

French Saturday, 12 April 

German Tuesday, 15 April 

Spanish Wednesday, 16 April 

Lithuanian Saturday, 12 April 

Russian Monday, 14 April 

 

All students studying a language are required to complete the oral exam. The students have been 

assigned an exam time and are expected to arrive 45 minutes beforehand.  The school will be open 

from 8.00a.m. Students must attend in full school uniform.  

The oral exams are scheduled by the State Examinations Commission, and we have been given the 

above dates for these exams. It is important to note that if a student is unable to attend on the day, 

they must provide a medical certificate for the specified date to accommodate a rescheduling of the 

exam. This must be forwarded to the Examination Aide via email (aglascott@tipperaryetb.ie). 

The oral exam accounts for a significant percentage of the final grade as outlined below: 

Subject Percentage 

Irish 40% - Higher and Ordinary Level 

French 25% - Higher Level, 20% - Ordinary Level 

German 25% - Higher Level, 20% - Ordinary Level 

Spanish 25% - Higher Level, 20% - Ordinary Level 

Lithuanian 30% - Higher Level, 25% - Ordinary Level 

Russian 25% - Higher Level, 20% - Ordinary Level 

 

If you have any question or queries, please contact the Examination Aide, Angela Glascott by email at 

aglascott@tipperaryetb.ie. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish your son/daughter all the best in their upcoming exam. 

Kind regards,  


